
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
  
MEMO TO: Timothy Dwyer, Technical Director 
FROM: Rory Rauch, Pantex Site Representative 
SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Report for Week Ending May 18, 2012 
   
The site representative was off site this week.  This report is being filed for continuity purposes 
only.   
 


